
 
 

 
 
 

Tena Koutou Katoa/ Greetings Everyone, 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting  
to hear all about our new literacy  
approach. 
 
Carol Leishman, a Resource Teacher of Learning & 
Behaviour is supporting our teaching team to 
implement this literacy approach. 
 
We are running two sessions to outline this new way of 
teaching reading and hope that you are able to 
attend the one that works best for you.   
 
The sessions will be for around half an hour. 
 

Sessions: 
Thursday - 9 June 2022 at 9.05am in the staffroom 
Wednesday - 15 June 2022 at 3.15pm in Akomanga 9. 

 
 
Naku noa 
 
Jo, Karen, Jacki, Steph, Catherine 
Year 2/3 teachers 
 
 
 


